
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE – REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

Waubonsee Community College has issued a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for 

Construction Management Services for a new Career & Technical Education (CTE) 

Facility at the Sugar Grove, Illinois campus. A mandatory preproposal meeting will be 

held on Monday, April 18, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. at Waubonsee Community College, Student 

Center - Room STC 106, 4S783 State Route 47, Sugar Grove Illinois. Qualification 

submittals will be received until Thursday, April 28, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. Central. 

Responses to this Request for Qualifications shall be submitted in a sealed envelope with 

the name of the RFQ and Due Date/Time, and delivered to Waubonsee Community 

College, Finance Department c/o Purchasing, Dickson Center, DKN 259, 4S783 State 

Route 47, Sugar Grove, IL 60554. A copy of the RFQ is available on the college website:  

waubonsee.edu/businesses/purchasing. All questions are to be directed to Purchasing at 

purchasing@waubonsee.edu. Waubonsee Community College reserves the right to reject 

any or all submittals. Late submittals will not be considered. The college encourages 

women and minority business firms to submit Qualifications and for Firms to utilize 

women and minority businesses for supplies, equipment and services. 
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